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Presidents’ Message 

Hello Cruisers  

 I would like to say thank you to everyone that attended our last meeting. We had a total of 28 mem-

bers there. We will continue to have our meetings at the Elk’s lodge for 2022. I’m really excited to have the 

Board back and to be your president, lets have some fun. Please feel free to make any suggestion you think 

will help us move in a positive direction. It is your club and we look for your input. 

 I will again remind everyone of a couple of items, renewal of your membership are due and payable, 

$40.00 annually. The dues must be received by February 28th, after that the dues are considered late and 

there will be a $15.00 reinstatement cost. 

 We are still looking for members to organize runs, if you would be interested, please contact one of 

the board members. Also please contact Brad with stories about your cars or projects for the news letter. I 

hope everyone had a memorable Valentine’s Day. A major event is coming, Kool April Nights! So start mak-

ing your plans now for a fun get- a -way, Great fellowship, food and plenty of laughter. 

   

 Keep the rubber side down.  

Mike Phillips Sr. 

President Napa Valley Cruisers 2022 



Birthday Wishes for March 2022 

March Anniversaries 2022 

John Apodaca   March 3rd 

Chuck Taylor   March 4th 

Krystal Broyles  March 4th 

Maria Borges   March 5th 

Bob Niklewicz  March 5th 

John Cascini   March 12th 

Johanna Smith   March 12th 

Judy Biggs   March 15th 

Tom Lucas   March 15th 

Austin Giroux   March 18th 

Stephan Butler   March 19th 

Charles Augustine  March 25th 

George Pitta   March 25th 

Justina Dombrowski  March 26th 

Dan & Norma Mc Cabe  March 14th 

Jerry & Linda Wuichet  March 25th  

CLUB BREAKFAST 

Jefferson Cafe 

3070 Jefferson St, Napa 

8:30 am Sunday March 6th 

Reminder 

If you have not paid your dues for the year they are late and subject to a $15.00 reinstate-

ment fee!!! If you have paid THANK YOU.  
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Members please be careful as this Virus is out to get us all. We have several members sorry 

to say, who have contacted the Virus. 

 

Lets us all stay healthy and happy during these unprecedented times. 

 

 

In supporting our club members please send cards to the above members. 

Remember if you know someone that needs some SUNSHINE please contact: 

Yvonne Westberg @ (707) 337-5532-text this number 

yvonnecoho@gmail.com 

Kool April Nites 2022  

Hotel Reservations, Comfort Inn, 850 Mistletoe Lane, Redding, Ca. 

Sign Ups are now open for rooms for Kool April Nites in Redding.   

This year the show dates that we have reserved are April 28 thru May 1.  The cost is 135.00 per night plus tax. 

There are a least 20 rooms available, possibly up to 25. 

If you are interested in a room please contact Tammy Robinette at 916-803-2910 for a room reservation, 

please do not call the hotel for I am working directly with the owner and he is giving us a special price which 

will not be honored if you call in your own reservations. 

Once we are full I will collect any other information the hotel needs, such as special room requests, handi-

capped, etc. 

We also have the breakfast room reserved for the Napa Valley Cruisers and Golden Hills Mustang Club for a 

place to get together and visit, play games, etc. 

I am also working on a couple new events for the group to attend if you wish to join us, more information will 

be out shortly. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me, home 707-252-7831 or cell 916-803-2910. 

Looking forward to having you join us for a fun show. 

Tammy 



Welcome to our newest members 

Freeland and Sabrina Tanner 

They have a beautiful 1931 Chevy 



 

April 23rd—May 1, 2022 

Club Breakfast 

Jefferson Café 

3070 Jefferson St, Napa 

8:30 am Sunday March 6th 

 

General Meeting 

Thursday March 10, 6:30 

Napa Elks 

 

Coffee and Cars Sunday March 13th 

Brewed Coffee 

8am-10am 
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The Pastor's Donkey 

 The pastor entered his donkey in a race and it won. The pastor was so pleased with the donkey that he 

entered the donkey in another race and it won again. The local paper read:  

PASTOR'S ASS OUT FRONT. 

 The Bishop was so upset with this kind of publicity that he ordered the pastor not to enter the donkey 

in any more races. The next day the local paper headline read:  

BISHOP SCRATCHES THE PASTOR'S ASS. 

 This was too much for the Bishop, so he ordered the pastor to get rid of the donkey. The pastor  

decided to give it to a nun in a nearby convent. The local paper, hearing of the news, Posted the following 

headline: 

NUN HAS THE BEST ASS IN TOWN. 

 The Bishop fainted. He informed the nun that she would have to get rid of the donkey so she sold it to 

a farmer for $10. The next day the headlines read: 

NUN SELLS ASS FOR $10. 

 This was too much for the Bishop, so he ordered the nun to buy back the donkey and lead it to the 

high plains where it could run free. The next day the headlines read: 

NUN ANNOUNCES HER ASS IS WILD AND FREE. 

 Alas ... The Bishop was buried the next day. 

MORAL OF THE STORY??? 

 Being concerned about public opinion can bring you much grief and misery and even shorten your 

life. So, be yourself and enjoy life !!! Stop worrying about everyone else's ass and you'll live longer. 

Just a little humor….. 


